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29th August 2022 
 

Extravaganza 2022 – Year Four 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The Extravaganza is fast approaching! Below is some important information about our grades 
performance. 
 
Date: Tuesday 20th September (Yr 3 -6) and Wednesday 21st September 2022 (Kindy - Yr2) 
 
Participation: Your child’s participation is an integral part of our performance; therefore, all students are 
expected to participate. 
 
Please bring in these items before Friday 9th September in a plastic bag with their name CLEARLY 
marked. 
 
Your child will require the following items for their costume: 
 

Eye of the Tiger Group                                      

Black pants                                                                      

Black shoes 

Black T-shirt - plain 

 

Living on a Prayer Group                      I want to Dance with Somebody 

Black pants                                                            Boys - Black pants 

Black shoes                                                            White Shoes 

 
 
 

Hair and makeup: Please inform the class teacher if your child has any allergies to hair spray 
and makeup products. 
 
If you are unable to provide the requested items can you please inform your child’s 
teacher. 
 
We look forward to your support in making our Extravaganza something to remember! 
 
Classroom Teachers 

 


